
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

14 February 2019 
 

Dear parents/carers 
WRITE NIGHT 

 
As part of our work on building children’s confidence in writing we are holding a ‘Write 
Night’ in school on Thursday 7th March from 4.30 – 5.30 pm. 
 
All children in Foundation 2 are invited to bring along their families to enjoy writing.  During 
the hour we will be providing models and resources to make books together that the 
children can take home with them.  We will also be showcasing some of your children’s 
writing in school and staff will be available to share their expertise in helping your child 
develop as a writer.  There will be refreshments provided.  We hope this will be a relaxed, 
informal event for children to take pride in their achievements. 
 
To cover the cost of resources and refreshments for this event please could you donate £1 
per family and complete the form below to help us plan for the evening. 
 
We really look forward to seeing you all there! 
 
The Foundation Stage 2 Team 
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

WRITE NIGHT – REPLY SLIP 
 

REPLY SLIP 
 

PLEASE RETURN THIS FORM TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE BY 26th FEBRUARY 2019 
 

Thank you 
 

Childs Name: 
 

 

Class: 
 

 

 

We will be attending the Write Night event  
 

Yes No 

The total number attending will be 
 

 

I enclose a family contribution of £1.00 
 

 

 

Signed: ______________________________________________________________ 


